

Office of the Mayor A.J. Holloway

MEMORANDUM

DATE: Nov. 12, 2009

TO: Members of the Biloxi City Council

FROM: Mayor A.J. Holloway

RE: Update on nomination of director

of the Biloxi Police Department

I plan on including a resolution on the agenda for the Dec. 1, 2009 meeting naming my nomination for director of the Biloxi Police Department. The name of the individual, along with biographical information, will be included in your packet to be delivered on Wednesday, Nov. 25.

Until then, Linda Atterberry continues to serve as acting director of the department.

140 Lameuse St. P.O. Box 429 Biloxi, MS 39533 228-435-6254 Fax: 228-435-6129

Visit online at biloxi.ms.us